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Proposed Rule For Women-Owned Small Business Set-Asides

Mar.11.2010

On March 2, 2010, the SBA issued a proposed rule, with comments due in sixty days, aimed at implementing the statutory goal 
that 5% of federal contracting dollars go to women-owned small businesses ("WOSBs"). This rule provides for set-aside 
procurements for contracts under certain dollar thresholds ($5 million for manufacturing contracts and $3 million for other 
contracts) for WOSBs in the 83 identified industries in which they are underrepresented, a significant increase from the 4 
industries identified in the 2008 proposed rule. 

For more information, please contact the professional(s) listed below, or your regular Crowell & Moring contact.

Amy Laderberg O'Sullivan
Partner – Washington, D.C.
Phone: +1 202.624.2563
Email: aosullivan@crowell.com

http://www.crowell.com/pdf/fed-reg_3-4-10.pdf
https://www.crowell.com/professionals/Amy-O'Sullivan
mailto:aosullivan@crowell.com

